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Please do not pass this bill! This will only make matter worse then they are already.  

There are jobs available, they need to get off of the drugs and work.  If you pass this, 

then more out of staters will come to Oregon  for the free money.  The economy was 

ruined with the hand out from Covid. All you will be doing is enabling them more then 

they are now. 


